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Media Advisory 
 

  December 7, 2018 
 

Final Submissions from Parties with Standing - Ottawa, Ontario 
 
Vancouver, BC - The National Inquiry into Missing and Murdered Indigenous Women and Girls will be in 
Ottawa, Ontario to hear final submissions from Parties with Standing from Monday, December 10 through 
Friday, December 14, 2018. The event will take place at The Westin Ottawa where Commissioners will hear 
from more than 40 Parties with Standing. The event is open to the public. This is the last of two events 
dedicated to final submissions. During the week of November 26-30, 2018, 19 parties presented to the 
Commissioners in Calgary, Alberta.  

A schedule of events and ceremony agenda will be available on our website: 
http://www.mmiwg-ffada.ca/publication/closing-submissions-of-the-parties-with-standing-ottawa/ 

 
All media wanting to participate must RSVP through the email account:  media@mmiwg-ffada.ca 
Accreditation forms can be found on our website: http://www.mmiwg-ffada.ca/media/ 
 
A technical briefing will begin in the lobby of the hotel on Monday, December 10, 2018 @ 8:30 am for media 
reporting on-site.  
 
The hearings will be live streamed: 
Website: http://www.mmiwg-ffada.ca/ 
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/MMIWG/  

The entire process will be guided by the people of the territory. All Ceremonies are open to the public. Out of 
respect for local protocols photos or videos may be prohibited during ceremonies. 
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